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Lappland Goldminers postpones Year-End report 2013  
 

As a consequence of the ongoing restructuring process in Lappland Goldminers, the company has 
decided to postpone the announcement of its Year-End report for 2013.  

 

The new date for publication of the report will be March 20
th

 2014. 

 
For additional info: 

Thomas Häggkvist 

Acting CEO/CFO  

Tel. +46 70-552 26 22  

thomas.haggkvist@lgold.se    

 

Also visit: www.lapplandgoldminers.com 

Lappland Goldminers AB is a producing mining company. The Company is listed on the market place 
First North in Sweden under the name GOLD, with Mangold Fondkommission AB, www.mangold.se 
+46-8-503 015 50, as Certified Adviser. 
 
Lappland Goldminers’ strategy is to develop mineral deposits into producing mines. The Company is 
strategically positioned with the fully permitted Fäboliden gold project in northern Sweden. The 
Pahtavaara gold mine is located in the north of Finland. Lappland Goldminers is a member of 

SveMin, the Swedish association for mines, minerals and metal producers, and follows SveMin’s 
reporting rules for public mining and exploration companies. 
 

mailto:thomas.haggkvist@lgold.se
http://www.lapplandgoldminers.com/
http://www.mangold.se/

